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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 4:34 PM
To: Foust, Karen L
Subject: RE: NRPA review request:  Spinney pier system, Alna

Thank you for looking into that.  I will note this in the file.   
 
-Jami MacNeil 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Foust, Karen L  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 2:32 PM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: NRPA review request: Spinney pier system, Alna 
 
HI Jami, 
 
Thanks for sending this along. I didn’t have any record of its having come through earlier. It looks like the boat ramp and 
riprap stop at the mean low-water line.  As long as that is the case, the rest of the project meets the seasonal 
exemption.  I will log it in to our application database as meeting the season exemption unless the boat ramp project 
changes. 
 
Thanks, 
Karen 
 
 
 
 

From: MacNeil, Jami  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 1:55 PM 
To: Foust, Karen L <Karen.L.Foust@maine.gov> 
Subject: NRPA review request: Spinney pier system, Alna 
 
Hi Karen,  
 
I think I neglected to send you this application when it came in.  This is for a proposed pier system (and boat ramp) on 
the Sheepscot River in Alna.  The seasonal ramp and float extend below mean low water.  Do they need a submerged 
lands lease?  Have you already been in contact with the applicant?   
 
Thank you,  
 
-Jami MacNeil 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
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